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February 20, 1987

Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. E. E. Utley

Senior Executive Vice President r
'

Power Supply and Engineering
and Construction

P. O. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: SHEAR 0N HARRIS OPERATIONS QUALITY ASSURANCE / QUALITY CONTROL PROGRAM

This refers to your letter dated December 24, 1986 (NLS-86-467), which provided
a current description of the Operations gaality assurance / quality control
program for the Shearon Harris Unit 1 facility (Docket No. 50-400). Our review
of this information indicates that your quality assurance program continues to
meet the requirements of 10 CFR 50 Appendix B and is therefore acceptable.

Pler.se contact me if you have any questions concerning this letter. We

appreciate your timely submittal regarding this information.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by L. A. Reyes)

Luis A. Reyes, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: R. A. Watson, Vice President
Harris Nuclear Project

D. L. Tibbitts, Director of Regulatory
Compliance

J. L. Willis, Plant General Manager

bec: C. Barth, OGC
J. Moore, 0GC
B. Belke, IE
A. Belisle, RII
M. Runyan, RII
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of North Carolina
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